
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

FY2025 - FY2028 STIP - Policy Amendment 1 

for Transportation Commission Approval on August 15, 2024 

Amounts in Dollars 

CDOT Region STIP ID STIP Description Funding Program FY2024 FY2025 FY2026 FY2027 Reason for Amendment 

ST TBD EVCRAA Program Funds DIS $8,300,000 

The Electric Vehicle Charger Reliability & Accessibility 
Accelerator (EVCRAA) Program is a new federal program 
under the umbrella of the broader Infrastructure Investment 
& Jobs Act (IIJA) of 2021. Program funds may be used for the 
repair or replacement of existing but non-functional public 
EV chargers across the United States, with eligibility limited 
to those specific sites identified in a national list issued by 
the FHWA in October 2023. 

In December 2023, CDOT’s Office of Innovative Mobility 
(OIM) submitted a competitive application for enough 
funding to address every Colorado-based site on the national 
list, and in February 2024 we received notice that CDOT was 
awarded $8.3 million in EVCRAA funds to complete repair or 
replacement projects at approximately 197 separate 
locations across the state. 

The intention is for the implementation of this project to be 
managed centrally at CDOT HQ by OIM staff with support 
from one or more EV charging installation contractors. 

If you have any questions or comments regarding the amendment actions above, 
please submit them  to: 

Jamie Collins, Colorado Department of Transportation 
jamie.collins@state.co.us 

303-757-9092 

Comments will be taken until close of business on August 14, 2024. 
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